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Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 10/02/2022

Development:

Location :

Alterations to previously granted planning alterations application, Reg. Ref. SD21A/0083, at Block A, College Lane, 

Greenogue, Rathcoole, Co. Dublin. The subject alterations refer to subdivided Unit A2 only consists of omission of 

a previously proposed addition to existing staff facilities block A3, which is no longer required as part of the 

development. The results in change of use 133sq.m ancillary office/staff facilities area on the first floor. All other 

details remain as per the granted application reg ref SD21A/0083.

Block A, College Lane, Greenogue, Rathcoole, Co. Dublin



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

09/03/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water

-  All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul

-   All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate waste water facilities.




